Minimbah

A place for learning

1 November 2013
Re: The Rhythmic Arts Project

To whom it may concern,

Minimbah is an organisation supporting adults with intellectual disabilities to reach their
potential and to share more fully in the life of the community.

We recently contacted Andrew Hewitt regarding The Rhythmic Arts Project with the hope
that some of our clients would benefit from the sessions and learn some new skills.

Andrew has since provided us with a fantastic program which offers our clients the
opportunity not only to express themselves, but also to improve communication and motor
skills, while having a lot of fun. The program has the potential to assist development in
many areas provided it can maintain the appropriate resources and participation.

The value of having such a program running in our centre is evident when clients participate
with enthusiasm and delight, and we are looking forward with anticipation to seeing some
long term results and improvements.

The Rhythmic Arts Project is a worthwhile and valuable program for us at Minimbah, and we
hope that Andrew is successful in maintaining and increasing his repertoire.

Yours sincerely,
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Tina Diprose
Activities Coordinator
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